
Reopening schools now counter to public safety. Do not bow to the vocal minority who are pressing you 
to take dangerous action. With mutations and contagion on the ride, now is not the time to bring 
unvaccinated children together and allow them to spread the virus to their unvaccinated parents and 
grandparents. There is no rationale that justifies doing so. Keep all Oregonians safe by keeping public 
schools  closed across the state. 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 


